
STAFF ASSOCIATION MEETING 
 

March 9, 2004 
 
 
 

The Staff Association met on March 9, 2004 in Building 3, Room 127.  There were 18 
members present.  This meeting was our annual chili cook-off. 
 
President Rhunell Boyd could not preside at the meeting, so Lucy Lawrence, Secretary 
presided.  The meeting was called to order.  Everyone was welcomed.   
 
Officer Reports 
 
Approval of Minutes 
Minutes were approved for the October 1, 2003 meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Norma Crutchfield, Treasurer, reported that there is $300.88 in checking and $607.76 in 
savings.  There are currently 42 paid members. 
 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Communications:  Kimberly Mullis reported that all was going well. 
 
Professional Development:  Due to a prior engagement by Dorothy Jordan, no news was 
reported.  
 
Special Events:  The next big event to be held is the annual June cookout.  Any food 
suggestions should be emailed to Margie Cobb.  A date for the event will be announced 
later. 
 
Staff Affairs:  Due to a prior engagement by Mandy Jones, no news was reported. 
 
 
Old Business 
 
Scholarship up-date 
According to Harold Smith, Financial Aid Director, the annual scholarship has been 
awarded. 
 
Personnel change up-date 
Rhunell Boyd submitted the proposed change to the Administrative Council.  At the 
present time, the request has been tabled. 



  
Other 
Chili cook-off winners 
 
1st place – Office Managers 
2nd place – Presidents’ office 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Lucy Lawrence 


